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          22.12.2009 

To, 

 

 

 
Lt. General S.R. Mehta 
Director General of Medical Service (Army), 
Integrated HQ of MOD (Army), 
Adjutant General's Branch, 
Dte Gen of Medical Services (Army), 
'L' Block,  Near North Block, 
New Delhi – 110001.  
 

 

Sub:   Representation received from Smt. Rameswari Devi, W/o Santosh Kumar, UDC, 
Agra Cantt, Agra regarding harassment to ST employee.    

 
Sir, 
 

I am directed to refer to this Commission's letter of even number dated 12.12.2009 

on the subject mentioned above and to say that the meeting with Shri. Tsering Samphel, 

Hon'ble Member, NCST stands postponed due to unavoidable important function falls on 

24.12.2009. 

The exact date of meeting will be informed in due course.  

   
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

(Mrs. K.D. Bhansor) 
Deputy Director 

Copy for information and necessary action  to:     
 
Smt. Rameshwari Devi, 
W/o Shri Santhosh Kumar, UDC, 
62/369, Jhumann Khan Ki Jhopadi, 
Agara Cantt, Uttar Pradesh.  

                                                                                         
                                                                                         (Mrs. K.D. Bhansor) 

                                                                                                          Deputy Director 
 

 
 


